
Year 2/3/4 Curriculum Newsletter 

Autumn Term 1 – 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers, 

This term, so far has gone very well. The children have been settling in well and starting to get to 

know their new class mates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Woodland: 

 The children will be looking closely at teamwork and 

problem solving. 

RE: 

This term RE will be taught by Mrs Barham. The theme is 

What do Christians learn from the creation story? 

  

Theme:  

During the first part of term we will be exploring Scotland and 

Edinburgh, including making a mountain which we hope will 

expand into a diorama. The last 3 weeks of term we will be 

investigating Myths and Legends. In particular, the Loch Ness 

Monster.  

 

French: 

The children will be learning how to 

count to 30, tell the date and various 

meet and greet phrases. 

Maths: 

The children will be learning about 

place value this term. 

We will be using Times Table Rockstars 

in class. Knowing their times tables will 

help them in maths this year 

tremendously, as it will help enable 

them to access their learning more 

efficiently. 

 

If you have any questions, please do 

drop in and ask!  

Kind regards, Mrs Riding. 

PE and Games:  

This term the children will be 

developing their fitness, skills and 

stamina through a range of athletic 

activities and games. They will be 

encouraged to evaluate improvements 

and work as a team with Miss Rye. 

English, Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar: 

The children continue to secure their application of spelling. 

This is done through direct teaching and spelling shed. This 

term the children will be learning about homophones, 

prefixes and suffixes. 

 

Home challenge: 

To make a junk model or poster about the Loch Ness 

Monster ready for our new theme in week 4. These will be 

then be displayed on our theme board! 

  


